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MEMORANDUM FOR: Frank J. Miraglia, Deputy Director, Office of |Nuclear Reactor, Regulation

FROM: A. Bert Davis, Regional Administrator, |
Region III |

|SUBJECT: PERRY NUCLEAR POWER PLANT - FIRE PROTECTION '

PROGRAM CONCERNS

1

This is in response to your January 10, 1992, memorandum to

me on this subject. Enclosed is a memorandum from H. J. Miller
,

!to me on this subject. It outlines our planned actions. If you ,

!
have any questions or comments on our planned actions, I will be

pleased to discuss them with you.

Q
A. Bert Davis
Regional Administrator

Enclosure: As stated
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